

Menelik Lodge #3 P.O. Box 893 Lithonia, GA 30058-0893

Dear Menelik Lodge #3:

Thank you for your gift to Georgia Baptist Children's Homes and Family Ministries!

We have been busy wrapping gifts, baking cookies and holding special chapel services for our kids and staff. It is always inspiring to be around children to experience the excitement and wonder of Christmas. We are blessed to have the opportunity to share the Christmas Story with our children and remind them that the greatest gift of all is the gift of salvation.

Our ministry's doors have remained open to all the children God sends our way, because you have supported us with your prayers and financial gifts. Your recent donation provides our children with a place to call home. I pray your home will be filled with the peace and love of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Sincerely,

Kenneth Z. Thompson, D. Min.

President/CEO

MIThompson

112321 Menelik Lodge #3

Date: 12/21/2021 Amount: \$50.42

Given To: Central Office Individual